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Old Halls Ferry Road on ramp to close for 14 days starting 8/15. 
Restriping westbound I-270 through Coldwater Creek will take 
place on 8/18 & 8/21. 
MoDOT will close all northbound and southbound lanes on New 
Halls Ferry Road between Dunn Road and Pershall Road 
between 8 p.m. and 6 a.m. on both Thursday, August 18 and 
Friday, August 19 .
I-270 full closure for Lindbergh bridge demolition on 8/19. 
Eastbound I-270 exit to New Florissant Road to close for 45 days 
on 8/29.
New eastbound on ramp from Pershall Road/ Washington Street 
to open on 8/29.
The existing eastbound on ramp from Washington Street/
Elizabeth Avenue to close on 8/29.
Eastbound exit to West Florissant Road to close for 60 days on 
8/29.

CURRENT AND UPCOMING WORK AREAS:

 Project Happenings 

Drivers are encouraged to visit the I-270 
North Project website to learn more 
about the planned detours and project 
details. MoDOT's customer service is 
available at 314-215-1500. 

Learn more about the I-270 North 
Project at: www.i270north.org

Crews prepare to drive pile for the new 
bridge at New Halls Ferry on August 10. 

LINDBERGH BRIDGE DEMOLITION SCHEDULED  

On August 19, 2022, starting at 9 p.m. until August 22, 2022 at 5 
a.m., all eastbound and westbound I-270 traffic will detour at
Lindbergh. This will allow crews to demolish the old bridge over I-270
North.

Drivers are encouraged to visit the I-270 North Project website to 
learn more about planned traffic impacts and details of the project, 
including a project overview and graphic displays of planned 
construction.

Progress continues on the first stage of the I- 
270 bridge over New Halls Ferry.  

Dunn Road from Old Halls Ferry now has both 
lanes open to traffic.  






